
Wellness & Prevention 

So far, the Wellness & Prevention has been busy with the Blackfeet Tribal Health collaboration 
for the community Fun Runs, and the IRT Clinic, as of today there has been over 2000 
individuals who have been seen through the medical, dental, and mental health clinics. The 
final count will be calculated at the end. 

I have scheduled a school sports physicals for July 24th. 

I will be developing an assessment to track the wellness for school staff and students. I also 
have been meeting with the tribal prevention programs to set up their availability for the school 
year. 

Heidi and I have met with Kellen to organize the school activities and distinguish where he 
needs our assistance. 

I am still waiting to hear if the prevention program will receive the SAMSHA prevention grant, 
we will find out in September. 


